From: Rozalind Jester

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:47 PM
To: Cindy M. Campbell Cc: William Shuluk
Subject: RE: Yesterday's meeting

Thank you for this great reminder list Cindy and I’'m happy to help! | will start asking around and seeing if | can get some
faculty to respond. Stay tuned for feedback... and don’t hesitate to remind me if you don’t hear from me in a couple of
weeks!

Roz

Rozalind Jester, Ph.D.
Marine Science Faculty
8099 College Pkwy | Ft Myers, FL 33908

239.489.9428 | riester@fsw.edu

From: Cindy M. Campbell

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 12:08 PM
To: Rozalind Jester

Cc: William Shuluk

Subject: Yesterday's meeting

Hi Roz,
Thank you for meeting with us yesterday. Your input is important to us. The following topics were discussed

Natural Science user statistics — 1,281 during 2014-15.

Link to trial - ProQuest SciTech Collection -
https://trials.proquest.com/trials/trialSummary.action?view=subject&trialBean.token=WTOOODTI2GFAJAWRZCTL The
other links are for ebooks. Vendors, always looking for a way to sell something.

We need to add Springer to the list of science databases for you. | will let you know when this happens.

Link to survey - https://fsw.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_0w8U4QSYhv3accd Please let us know of any changes that are needed.

Again, thank you for your feedback. We appreciate your help. And know that the needs of our science faculty and
students are our priority.

Have a great day,
Cindy

Cindy Campbell, Faculty Librarian/Acquisitions
Cornerstone Adjunct

239-489-9367

ccampbell@fsw.edu
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